Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2023 8:39 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Strong Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 - Organic

Waste Station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Council,

| am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed Development Proposal (DA2023/0130) for the
construction and operation of an Organic Waste Station at 109A Church Street, Lidcombe.

The establishment of an Organic Waste Station in such close proximity to residential areas raises significant concerns
regarding potential odors, noise pollution, and increased heavy vehicle traffic. These factors could greatly impact the
quality of life for residents and pose health and safety risks. This waste station definitely will make me anxious and
depressed.

| urge you to reconsider the proposed location and explore alternative sites that prioritize the well-being of the
community and the environment. It is crucial to ensure sustainable development practices and minimize any

potential negative impacts on the ecosystem.

Please take these objections into serious consideration and engage in a thorough dialogue with the community
before moving forward with this development.

Sincerely,
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